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Dear Parents and Carers 

Climate change is an ever increasing problem and we at St Wilfrid’s feel it is an important part 

of our learning to take action and do what we can to prevent irreversible damage to our world.  

We are taking part in the British councils Climate change challenge. This is a list of 20 activities 

that we can all take part in to promote greener living. We will be looking at some of them in 

school but wanted to get the whole St Wilfrid’s family involved. We would love you all to take 

part. The challenges increase in difficulty as you progress from 1 -20. You might choose to work 

through in order or choose a few challenges that appeal to you.  

Any of the challenges that are completed can be sent into school with your child or emailed to 

Mrs Staplehurst at year5@stwilfrids-hh.school. We would love to share your achievements on 

our school display and on our school twitter feed so everyone can see what we have been up to.  

We have attached a copy of the challenges but they can also be found on our school website 

under the news tab. On the website each activity has some links attached to them to give you 

helpful hints, suggestions and further resources you may find interesting and helpful. 

We hope this challenge will get you thinking about climate change and we are really looking 

forward to seeing how many of the challenges you can complete.  

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Staplehurst  
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